

Falun Dafa Day Celebration

On behalf of Mississauga-Erin Mills, I am delighted to extend warm greetings to all those engaging in the celebration of the 28th Annual Falun Dafa celebration.

Your universal principals of truthfulness, compassion and forbearance are valuable contributions to our communities, and is a great example of morality around the world. I commemorate you in sharing your message with Canadians and congratulate you for thriving over the last 28 years of celebration.

Although we are in unprecedented times, I hope that you continue to find ways to showcase your values and celebrate safely following protocols.

Congratulations once again, and best wishes on Falun Dafa celebrations for all the years to come.

May 13, 2020 Shevef Sabaw

Sheref Sabawy
Member of Provincial Parliament
Mississauga – Erin Mills